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6th December 2022 

 

Councillor Adam Tinsley 

Elected Member  

 

Via email: adam.tinsley@rotherham.gov.uk  

 

Dear Councillor Tinsley 

 

Question at Council – Wednesday 30th November 2022 

 

Thank you for submitting a question to the Council Meeting on Wednesday 30th November.  I 

have detailed the question below along with my subsequent response for your information.  

 

Did the council apply for a part of the 1.4 billion pounds of funding available from the 

Public Sector Decorbonisation fund. If so how much was applied for and what was it 

spent on? 

 

The Council is progressing a Public Sector Decarbonisation Fund 3b application for 

approximately £3.5 million which has successfully passed through to the stage 2 assessment. 

The team are awaiting a response on whether this application is successful.  

 

I hope you find this helpful.  

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

  
 
 
Councillor Denise Lelliott 
Cabinet Member for Jobs and the Local Economy   
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